
Presenting Sponsor 

 Special recognition and opportunity to offer brief 
remarks from the podium 

 Full-page color ad in program (7 ½” high x 4 ½” 
wide)  

 Booth space in the RSVP Volunteer Fair prior to and 
during the event (5-ft draped table and two chairs 
provided) 

 Acknowledgement and photograph in print media, 
event press releases, RSVP newsletter, website, & 
Facebook page 

 Name added to sponsor plaque on display in RSVP 
office 

 Four (4) luncheon seats 

Platinum Sponsor 

 Three-quarter-page color ad in program (5 5/8” high 
x 4 ½” wide)  

 Booth space in the RSVP Volunteer Fair prior to and 
during the event (5-ft draped table and two chairs 
provided) 

 Acknowledgement during the event 

 Acknowledgement in event press releases, RSVP 
newsletter, website, & Facebook page 

 Two (2) luncheon seats 

Silver Sponsor 

 Quarter-page color ad in program (2” high x 3 ½” 
wide)  

 Acknowledgement during the event 

 Acknowledgement in RSVP newsletter, website, & 
Facebook page 

Gold Sponsor 

 Half-page color ad in program (3 ½” high x 4 ½” 
wide)  

 Booth space in the RSVP Volunteer Fair prior and 
during the event (5-ft draped table and two chairs 
provided) 

 Acknowledgement during the event 

 Acknowledgement in RSVP newsletter, website, & 
Facebook page 

 Two (2) luncheon seats 

RSVP Community Partner Network Sponsor* 

 Booth space in the RSVP Volunteer Fair prior and 
during the event (5-ft draped table and two chairs 
provided) 

 Acknowledgement during the event 

 Two (2) luncheon seats 

*RSVP Community Partner Network Sponsorships are only available to RSVP partner agencies holding a current Memorandum of  

Understanding with RSVP of Central Oklahoma. 

51st Annual Volunteer Recognition Luncheon & RSVP Volunteer Fair  

Thursday, October 3rd, 2024 
12:30-1:30pm RSVP Volunteer Fair, 1:30-2:30pm Annual RSVP Volunteer Recognition Luncheon 

at MetroTech Conference Center, 1900 Springlake Dr., Oklahoma City, OK 73111 

2024 Sponsorship Packages 

For more information, call 405-605-3110 or email laura.mcraniels@rsvpokc.org. 

                                   

To secure your sponsorship, please submit the following form and payment  

no later than Friday, August 30, 2024 to 

RSVP of Central Oklahoma 

351 N. Air Depot Blvd., Suite O, Midwest City, OK 73110 

Interested in donating to support the event without receiving sponsor benefits?  

Visit rsvpokc.org/recognition for details and to submit a sponsorship or donation! 




